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Nursery | South Foyer 
Child care is available during the morning worship for babies and 
toddlers. The Nursery is located across from the library in the South 
Foyer. 
Sunday School: Sunday, Mar 17th: Beth Prieb & Sue Dudley 
Next Sunday, Mar 24th: Lois Wiens & Katy Reinecker 
 

Worship: Sunday, Mar 17th: Brianna Carter & Hope Wuerffel 
Next Sunday, Mar 24th: Audrie Gramkow & Kaily Osner  

Children’s Church |Downstairs 
Children 3 years old through 3rd grade are dismissed to the North 
Foyer before the message for Children’s Church. For their safety 
please pick up your children downstairs after worship; they will not 
be dismissed to come upstairs on their own. 
 

Sunday, Mar 17th: Melissa Funk 
Next Sunday, Mar 24th: Jodi Burge   

Sunday, Mar 17th 
9:30 AM Discipleship Hour  
10:30 AM Worship 
6:00 PM HS Youth Group 
 

Tuesday, Mar 19th 
7:00 PM Ladies Bible Study 
7:00 PM Elders Meeting 
 

Wednesday, Mar 20th 
6:00 PM Family Meal 
Menu: Salad and Fruit, Spaghetti , Corn,  
Breadsticks, Cherry Crisp 

6:30 PM TeamKid  
6:30 PM JH Youth Group 
8:00 PM Pop In Prayer Meeting 

Thursday, Mar 21st 
9:30 AM Church Staff Meeting 
7:00 PM Missions Team Meeting 
 

Saturday, Mar 23rd 
7:00 AM Men’s Bible Study 
 

Sunday, Mar 24th 
Palm Sunday 
9:30 AM Discipleship Hour 
10:30 AM Worship 
6:00 PM HS Youth Group 

Weekly Schedule 

The Great Reconciliation - Part 2 
Ephesians 2:11-22 

Pastor Andrew Wuerffel 

March 17, 2024 
Developing Empowered Disciples 



"The man's ears were opened, his tongue was loosened and he 
began to speak plainly ... People were overwhelmed with  
amazement." Mark 7:35, 37a 
Weekly Stewardship Update: 
   Mar 10th - $4,699.50 
  Weekly Need - $8,520.00 
God has called us to be faithful stewards. Thanks for your 
obedience. You may send your contributions to PO Box 126, 
Inman, KS 67546 or donate online at www.zoarmb.org/give/ 

Thank you for choosing to worship the Lord with us this morning.  
We trust that you sense God’s presence among us and are encour-
aged by your worship experience.  

WELCOME 
Please Pray for... 

Dale and Tina Evans as Dale’s brother Brad passed away. A  
celebration of life will be held at 10:30 am on April 6th at Elliott 
Mortuary. Family will receive friends before the service.  
Bob Ratzlaff who will be having back surgery in Wichita on 
Thursday, March 21st. 
Daniel Wiens as he continues chemo, pray for few side effects. 
Janet McMahon, serving Mahanaim Asia Ministries China. Pray for 
Jake as he finishes his month at seminary, and for Jocelyn as she 
mentors two young co-workers; pray for wisdom for Fayth as she 
discerns opportunities to minister to families in China; pray for Dun 
and Kara as they raise up new leadership in their house church. 

Camp Form 
Due by Sunday, April 14th 

Are you sending kids to camp? There are funds available for them to 
go! Please fill in the Camp Form available online at the link below or 
in the Youth Information Center located in the North Foyer. Please  
return to the church office by Sunday, April 14th. 
  
TeamKid (3-6 graders) can earn points during the year through 
TeamKid activities for up to 50% of the camp fee. The other 50% can 
be awarded by the Zoar Camp Scholarship Team based on church 
participation and/or financial need. 
  
Jr. High (7-8 graders) and High School (9-12 graders) can be 
awarded up to 100% of the camp fee based on church participation 
and/or financial need.  
  
https://zoarmb.breezechms.com/form/7c99ac 

Community VBS 
Sun, July 7th-Thur, July 11th 

 5:30 - 8:15 pm 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS! For INMAN VBS SCUBA! Kids will dive 
below the surface to build a strong faith. We will take kids deep into 
an amazing undersea adventure where they’ll experience the 
ever-flowing, never-ending love of God. We will be immersed in the 
Word and discover what living water is really all about! It will be 
right here at Zoar, Sunday, July 7th through Thursday, July 11th, 5:30 
PM - 8:15 PM supper for kids and staff served at 5:30 pm. You won’t 
want to miss out! Watch for ways you can volunteer for this exciting 
adventure. 

March OCC Shopping Suggestions 
Check out St. Patrick’s Day and Easter sales for items! 
Look for toothbrushes, toothbrush covers and hair 
brushes and combs this month. 

Pleasant View Home Annual Meeting 
Pleasant View Properties Annual Meeting will be on Thursday, March 
21st, at  7:00 p.m. in the Pleasant View Home Chapel. Everyone is 
welcome to attend. 

https://zoarmb.breezechms.com/form/7c99ac

